CORRESPONDENCE
6/26/2019
DOCUMENT NO. 05173-2019

Nickalus Holmes

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2019 10:47 AM

To: 'Gonzalez, Xiomara'

Subject: RE: Interested Party Request

Good Morning Ms. Gonzalez

Per your request below, we have added OPC/Kelly and Morse to the mailing list as interested persons in Docket
20190133-WU.

If you have any changes or wish to have this information removed, please forward them to clerk@psc.state.fl.us. If you
have any questions, please call our office at (850) 413-6770.

Sincerely,

Nickalus Holmes

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
nholmes@psc.state.fl.us
850-413-6760

From: Gonzalez, Xiomara [mailto:GONZALEZ.XIOMARA@Ileq.state.fl.us]
Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2019 9:25 AM

To: Records Clerk

Cc: Morse, Stephanie

Subject: Interested Party Request

Good Morning,

I would like to request that the Office of Public Counsel, attention: J.R. Kelly, Public Counsel and Stephanie A.
Morse, Associate Public Counsel, be listed as interested persons in the following docket:

Docket # 20190133-WU

Please email all automatic notification of informal meeting notices, FAW notices, all recommendations, and
final orders issued by the Commission to kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us and morse.stephanie@leq.state.fl.us.

If you have additional questions please contact me at 850-488-9330.
Thanks.

Xiomara Gonzalez

Office of Public Counsel

c/o The Florida Legislature

111 W. Madison Street, Rm. 812



Tallahassee, FL 32399-1400
850-488-9330





